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PQ 3286/20 * To ask the Minister for Health the status of the new mortuary building at 

University Hospital Waterford; the timeline for completion of same; and if he will make a 

statement on the matter. - Mary Butler 

 

Dear Deputy Butler, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

A contractor commenced on site for the delivery of a new mortuary building at University Hospital 

Waterford in January 2020.  Under new Government measures these works are now deemed non-

essential in this period and therefore the works are temporarily suspended.  Aa timeline for completion 

is therefore currently not available. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

__________ 

Jim Curran 

National Director, Estates  

 


